
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Saturday, November 13, 2021 1:51:30 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Robin

Last_Name :
Visconti

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Jamul and South Bay have nothing to do with one another and need separate representation. Our back country and
town center needs are unique to Jamul. We have a more conservative base. We need separate representation.--R.
Visconti

Submit :
Submit




